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Welcome

Dear Families and Friends,

REMINDERS

Welcome to our second newsletter of Spring 2024.

We hope you enjoy reading about the wonderful
learning, progress and development of our pupils at
College, Chestnut and School.

Dinner money must be paid in advance. The cost is £2.45 per day or £12.25 per
week. The office can bill payments termly if required. Don’t forget to pay
online using ParentPay. Ask the office for details of how to set up.

We are really very proud of all our children and young

If your child is unable to come into school, please contact the school as soon as people.

possible in the morning before 9am registration. Please keep us informed of

. Our sincere thanks, as ever, for you ongoing support and
continued absences. ) ,Tory going supp

collaboration.

Kind regards,

In order r recor if there are any chan
order to keep our records up to date, let us know if there are any changes to S8uart Heron

your address or telephone numbers for both you and any other contacts. Up
to date information is vital should there be an emergency and we need to
contact you.

Please can we remind visitors that Mayfield School isa NO PHONE ZONE

UPCOMING
DATES

l Remember to visit Mayfield’s school website! Photos, events, trips and any
latest information is regularly updated.

Thursday 28th March Friday 29th March

www.mayfieldtorbay.org Last Day of Spring 2 Term Bank Holiday - Good Friday

Monday 15th April Friday 10th May
First Day of Summer 1 Term Start of Ten Tors Event

Monday 6th May Friday 24th May
Bank Holiday Last Day of Summer 1 Term




SCHOOL
NEWS

Imbedding Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths ideas into everyday
learning has seen a hive of activity across the school this half term. Pupils have
been designing and building tent frames with poles and connectors, making
adjustments to provide better support, whilst others have made mini-beasts
using pipe cleaners and straws.

Under their topic of Super Scientists, Class 13 have focused on the Roald Dahl
story, George's Marvellous Medicine. The pupils have enjoyed making their own
marvellous medicines and deciding what the medicine would do to anyone who
drank it! They were surprised by some of the things that happened when they
mixed their ingredients together; some potions overflowed and bubbled!

PHYSICAL
Activites
in PRIMARY

Movement and physical activity

is an important part of the pupil’s
day and our primary pupils have been
very active this term!

PE sessions have been a favourite,
allowing pupils to develop their balance
and gross motor skills on the climbing
equipment. Ball games have helped

pupils work on their hand-eye coordination
and yoga activities have offered a chance
for them to focus on their breathing and
relaxation skills.

During break times, pupils have taken to our
outdoor play areas to exercise in a play based
environment. They have also taken trips around
the local community, promoting mobility within
everyday tasks, such as walking to the shops.







